
File No. 13·0197-59 

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to including 
affordability requirements within the Warner Center 2035 Plan. 

Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Biumenfield - Englander): 

1. INSTRUCT the Department of City Planning (DCP), and the Housing and Community 
Investment Department, in consultation with the City Attorney, to report on the feasibility and 
options for including affordability requirements, including moderate and workforce housing, 
within the Warner Center 2035 Plan; and how to integrate and balance these new incentives 
and requirements with the recently adopted Affordable Housing Linkage Fee Ordinance 
(Council file No. 17-0274). 

2. INSTRUCT the DCP to complete a comprehensive review of the development incentives 
within the Warner Center 2035 Plan to identify opportunity to create strong incentives for 
affordable housing at all income levels. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

Summary: 
At a regular meeting held on June 5, 2018, the PLUM Committee considered Motion 
(Biumenfield - Englander) regarding the affordability requirements within the Warner Center 2035 
Plan. After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended on consent to 
approve the Motion. This matter is now submitted to the Council for consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Nl NG AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

IVEMBER: VOlE: 
HUIZPR YES 

H.ARRIS-DAVVSON YES 

ENGLANDER ABSENT 

BLUMENAELD YES 

PRICE YES 
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